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Dear Resident, 
 
Proposed Traffic Calming Measures – Park Avenue. 
 

Due to an unfortunate printing error, the results from the most recent consultation cannot be included in the 
decision process. In the interest of fairness, I am consulting on the proposed traffic calming measures to 
Park Avenue once again. The proposal is for two speed humps on Park Avenue, one either side of Central 
Drive, the location and type can be seen on the attached plan.  
 
Councillor Hutchinson has also asked me to make residents aware that parking on or near a speed hump is 
allowed. Should the results of the consultation be favourable, they would be installed as part of the 20mph 
school safety scheme. With the suitable placement of the speed humps being decided by liaising with the 
affected residents. 
 

It should be stressed that this is a genuine consultation exercise and all comments received will be carefully 
considered. Comments are encouraged by email, responses should be sent 
to highwaysprogramme@northumberland.gov.uk, making the subject "Proposed Traffic Calming Measures 
– Park Avenue". For those who do not have access to emails, a freepost response form is attached to ease 
the consultation process.  
  
Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note that comments may 
be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Local Services. 
The closing date for any comments you may wish to make is Friday the 16th of December 2022.  
  

I would urge you to take the opportunity to comment on this matter as the decision taken will be 
based upon the responses received from residents.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
M McMonagle 
 
Michael McMonagle 
Programmes Officer 


